
St. Augustine’s
Catholic Primary School

Hardy Avenue
Weymouth  DT4 0RH

Tel:01305  782600
Fax: 01305 788038

E-mail : office@staugustines.dorset.sch.uk
Headteacher:  Mr. Michael Lobo

Dear Parents  28/04/15

On Thursday 7th May we have been invited to  play in the Year 3/4 7 A-Side Football Tournament at 
St Georges Primary School, Portland.  We need to arrive by 1.00pm and it will finish at approximately 
4.00pm.  

Your child has been chosen for the team.  Would you please sign and return the permission slip below 
if you agree that he/she is able to play.  

It would be helpful if you can make arrangements to get your child to and from the tournament.  
However if you need help, please contact me.

Your child should wear their school P.E. kit.  Please make sure your child brings plenty of water, and a 
healthy snack, appropriate sports clothing for the weather, a warm waterproof coat, football boots 
and shin pads.
  
Yours faithfully
Ms N Pering Sports Leader 
NPERING@STAUGUSTINES.DORSET.SCH.UK (EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBER 07766490057)

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
ST AUGUSTINE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Name : ___________________________________________ Year : _____________________

I agree to my child playing in the Year 3/4 7 A-Side Football Tournament on Thursday 7th May 2015 
at St Georges Primary School, Portland  from 1.00pm to 4.00pm.

Arrangements getting to the tournament : ___________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

Arrangements at the end of the tournament : _________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

Emergency Contact Number :  _____________________________________________________

Signed _________________________________________ Date ______________________
Parent/Guardian
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